SCHOOL OF MEDICINE

Executive Vice Chancellor for Medical Affairs and Dean

July 9, 2014

Mr. and Mrs. Steve Bevers Energy 4 A Cure 5000 Eldorado Parkway, Suite 150, #403 Frisco, TX 75033

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Bevers:

Thank you very much for directing a generous gift through the Energy 4 A Cure Foundation to support the CRV research at Washington University School of Medicine. Dr. John Atkinson and I are deeply grateful for this contribution.

I am inspired by your consistent fundraising and advocacy efforts to expand knowledge about CRV and the importance of research funding. Dr. Atkinson's work is reinforced by your personal determination and the support of the Energy 4 A Cure Foundation. Through your passionate work on behalf of CRV research, you are making an important difference for many people.

Again, thank you for your invaluable support of Dr. Atkinson's research at the School of Medicine.

Sincerely,

Larry J. Shapiro, M.D. Executive Vice Chancellor

for Medical Affairs and Dean

LJS:jm